### PFLAG BUFFALO/NIAGARA

Parents, Families, Friends, And Allies United with LGBTQ People

## We regret to inform you that there will be no Sharing Meeting in May due to the COVID 19 virus and health restrictions.



# We are still here for you. Please contact our Helpline at 883-0384 if you need assistance, support, or information.

Sharing Meetings are held at Kenilworth United Church of Christ, 45 Dalton Drive, Tonawanda 14223 from 2:30 to 4:30 on the third Sunday of most months. We meet in the library; please use the parking lot entrance. The building is handicapped accessible. If requested, newcomers can meet privately with a PFLAG parent instead of joining the sharing group.

In addition, outside of our monthly meetings, if need be, New Parent Meetings can be scheduled at a convenient location. Call our helpline to request a meeting.

PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara P.O. Box 617 Buffalo, New York 14207

Helpline-883-0384

info@pflagbuffalo.org www.pflagbuffalo.org www.facebook.com/pflag.niagara

We meet because we have learned someone very close to us is gay, lesbian, bisexual, or transgender. We try to help one another deal with this information in a positive manner. Although we do not always agree, we try to be understanding. We offer help to those who seek it, but do not force ourselves on others. We strive to maintain anonymity while sharing on a level that is comfortable for us.

#### SCHOLARSHIP DEADLINE EXTENDED

This year, there will be 3 scholarships given to graduating seniors. The early May deadline has been changed. Applications must be postmarked or received by May 31<sup>st</sup>. Applications can be mailed to our address on the previous page or emailed to info.pflagbuffalo.org. Please note that if you email your application, also leave a message with your name and contact information on our helpline that you have emailed an application.

To keep current in between newsletters, visit these PFLAG online locations.

VISIT PFLAG NATIONAL'S WEBPAGE <a href="https://www.pflag.org">www.pflag.org</a>
VISIT OUR WEBPAGE <a href="https://www.facebook.com/pflag.niagara">www.pflag.org</a>
VISIT OUR FACEBOOK PAGE <a href="https://www.facebook.com/pflag.niagara">https://www.facebook.com/pflag.niagara</a>

## PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara Board of Directors Officers

Julie Christiano, President Lisbeth Ball, Secretary David Barrett, Treasurer

<u>Directors</u>

Sharon Barrett and Kathy Klopp